
A Personal Message from Your Commissioner
Marcos Villanueva, Vote #121

April 23, 2021

RE: FIGHTING FOR SWEETWATER’S RESIDENTS

Dear Sweetwater Neighbor,

In 2017, I decided to move from the Sweetwater Police Department and run to serve on the
Sweetwater City Commission for the very same reason I decided to become a police officer:

To help protect those who cannot protect themselves against injustice.

But in this election, my political opponents have decided to lie and mislead you about my record,
ethics, and integrity. I have faith in you and God that the truth will prevail.
Together with your support, I have championed these issues we have achieved for Sweetwater:

Led the referendum law establishing term limits for all elected officials in the City of
Sweetwater.
Led the referendum law terminating all red-light traffic camera contracts in the City of
Sweetwater.
Improved public safety, increasing police funding by 20% during the past four years
Fought to lower property taxes every year and opposed all of the Mayor’s proposed tax
increases.
Served over 35,000 boxes of food to our residents door-to-door during the Pandemic.
Voted in favor and allocated millions of dollars for capital improvement projects to fix
streets, sidewalks, public buildings, and parks.

Also, visit my webpage to learn more about my platform, background, and accomplishments.
www.MarcosSweetwater.com

As your public servant, I will continue my work to end the corruption, stop the abuse of power,
create efficiency in government, eliminate wasteful spending, and bring solutions to problems for
a better quality of life in our city and its residents.

I humbly ask that you re-elect me and vote #121 on your ballot in this election.

Sincerely,

Marcos Villanueva

(786) 608-1119 www.MarcosSweetwater.com
11397 NW 7th St., Apt. 102, Miami, FL 33172
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